
Socially Responsible 
Gathering 
Guidelines

To ensure that we stay safe, here are the new Socially Responsible Gathering guidelines:

What to Wear:
We’ll be gathering outside in the fresh air. Wear layers because it may be warm to 
start but it may get cooler later on. Bring sunscreen and insect repellent, just in case. 

Lunch/Dinner:
We’re making food that can be served individually, not family style.   If you’d like to 
bring something to share, that would be great. Please bring whatever you’re drinking 
and drink containers as well. 

BYO-Stuff:
Please bring your own reusable dishes, utensils (forks, knives, spoons), drinking 
containers, and napkins. If the entrees require serving utensils, please bring your 
own serving spoons, too. Best to bring everything in your cloth bags or picnic 
baskets so you can easily repack everything before you go home. We’re asking that 
everyone packs up their recyclables and trash, too. 

Sanitizers:
We’ll provide hand sanitizers at every table and sanitizing wipes in the restroom so 
everyone can wipe down all surfaces they touch in the house. 

Masks:
Please wear a mask at all times, except when eating, to provide the safest 
environment for everyone. 

Social Distancing:
Our tables will be set 6 feet apart to provide a safe distance from one another. Please 
wait your turn to serve yourself so there is at least 6 feet between you and other 
guests. While we wish we could hug and shake hands, let’s smile and wave instead!


